
 

Wastewater Utility 

809 South State Street: Greenfield, Indiana 46140 

wwtp@greenfieldin.org 

Phone 317-477-4360    Fax 317-477-4361 

 

November 28, 2023 
 
Mayor Chuck Fewell 
Board of Public Works and Safety 
10 South State Street 
Greenfield, IN 46140 
 
Re:  Wastewater Utility Camera Truck Replacement 
 
Mayor and Board Members, 
 
At the July 25, 2023 meeting I requested the Board’s permission to obtain a quote for an 
iBak Rapid View camera system and truck for our pipeline assessments and inspections.  
The Doheny Company provided the attached Sourcewell quote as they are the statewide 
distributor for iBak.  The quote that we received is for the replacement of the truck chassis 
and camera equipment and includes the installation and startup training on the new 
system.  The total cost for this purchase is $330,208.01 and will be split 50/50 with the 
Stormwater Utility.  A trade-in value was offered for our current truck and equipment, but 
we have opted to keep the truck and remove and sell the equipment separately.  The 
estimated lead time for delivery of the new truck and equipment is March or April of 2024.  
If approved, the funds for this purchase will need to be encumbered. 
 
At this time, I am requesting the Board’s approval for the purchase of the iBak Rapid View 
camera system and truck for the total cost of $330,208.01 to be split between the 
Wastewater Utility and the Stormwater Utility.  A copy of the proposal has been included 
for your review.  Please let me know if you have any questions or if any other information 
is needed at this time. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
Nicholas Dezelan, CHMM, ASP 
Wastewater Utility Manager 
 
 
Cc: Jane Webb – Utility Coordinator 
 Dan Miller – Stormwater Coordinator 
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